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Upcoming Events

Jan. 24 - Report Cards go home TODAY

Jan. 27 - Boys’ Basketball at Zion, Egg Harbor - 11:00
am

Jan. 27 - Lutheran Pioneers Winter Outing, Ice Fishing
- Meet at Zion at 1:00 pm

Jan. 29 - Boys’ Basketball vs. Twin City at Trinity,
Marinette - 5:30 pm

Feb. 2 - Art Fair - 2:15 pm

Feb. 8 - 9 - NO SCHOOL - Teachers’ Conference

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be
sub sandwiches, chicken
soup, cheese sticks, apple
slices and Rice Krispy bars
provided by the Seewald
family.

Mission Offering
Progress:

A total of $758.43 will
be sent to support our
Home mission project in
Marquette, MI. Last
Friday’s offering of
$177.15 will start our
second semester
mission project.

Grownups, Goodies and God Thank You
A tremendous thank you to everyone who joined us last Friday morning for our
Grownups, Goodies and God event. It was such a blessing to see so many parents and
family members take time out of their schedules to enjoy some treats with our students
before worshiping at chapel and hearing more about our second semester mission
offering of Costa Maya Ministries.



Mission Offering - Costa Maya Ministries
Our second semester mission offering will go to the Costa Maya Ministries in Mahahual,
Mexico. Last Friday during chapel, we collected a total of $177.15 which is a wonderful
way to start the semester. Thank you to all who gave so generously.

Seroogy Candy Bar Orders
The CEA will be selling Seroogy candy bars as a fundraiser. An informational letter and
order forms will be sent home tomorrow. Please read through the letter and fill out the
form and return to Mrs. Sargent or your child’s teacher by Wednesday, February 7th.

Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up
Our school will be holding our annual
Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up on Thursday, February
29 from 5:30 - 7:00 pm for children that will be 3 years old
by September 1, 2024 through those that will be entering
Kindergarten next school year. First priority is given to our
St. John church and school families when it comes to
enrolling children in 3K, 4K and Kindergarten. If you are
interested in having your child in our preschool or

kindergarten, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school office or by emailing
school@stjohnpeshtigo.org to save a spot for your child as soon as possible and
before Round-up on February 29 when we will open up the enrollment to the public.

Art Fair
Next week Friday, February 2, our school will be holding an Art Fair for the students in
Kindergarten - Grade 8. The students will have their art projects on display in their
classrooms. Friends and family of the students are invited to come to view the projects
from 2:15 - 2:45 pm, and then students will be dismissed from school as normal. We
hope you will be able to come and support our students as they share their artistic
abilities with everyone.

School Choice Open Enrollment
The open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program
begins Thursday, February 1. Families in 4K and Kindergarten who are not familiar with
the School Choice program are encouraged to consider enrolling. You can address any
questions you may have about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice
Administrator, at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607. Just a
reminder that those families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year.
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